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Upcoming Events: 
Week 3 
Year 12 Work placement - Construction, 
Hospitality, Primary Industries 
 

Tue 12 Feb 2019 

 09:30 Year 7 Mass of Commitment 

 Fire Drill (Period 5) 

 17:00 Year 11 2019 Assessment 
Information Night (students no uniform) 

 
Wed 13 Feb 2019 

 13 Feb Anniversary of Apology to 
Australian Aborigines 

 17:00 Year 7 & New Yr 8 - 12 Families 
Welcome Evening 

 
Thu 14 Feb 2019 

 Year 7 Blazer Fitting Day 

 12:00 PDSSSC Season 1 Round 1 
 
Week 4 
Mon 18 Feb 2019 

 Census Day - rescheduled 

 HSC English Ex 2 incursion 
 
Tue 19 Feb 2019 

 NSWCCC U19 Boys Cricket 

  
Wed 20 Feb 2019 

 09:30 Opening School Mass 

 17:00 Year 10 Assessment Information 
Night 

 08:00 NSW U19 Boys Cricket 
 
Thu 21 Feb 2019 

 12:00 PDSSSC Season 1 Round 2  
 
Fri 22 Feb 2019 

 09:00 Year 7 Water Safety Program - 
Lawson Pool 

Dear members of the St Columba’s community 
Welcome back to another exciting year of learning at  
St Columba’s Catholic College and a very special welcome to all 
of our new families who have joined our community this year.  

The 2019 academic year has begun, and this year we celebrate 40years as 

a College. To celebrate the beginning of another academic year, we will 

gather in Week 4 on Wednesday the 20
th
 to commemorate this milestone. 

And as a community we will share in a Eucharistic meal, to unite each of 

one of us in the belief that we are never alone, because our God walks 

with us, each day of our lives.  

Taking small steps to succeed 

The beginning of a new academic year is a good time for all students to 

reflect and think about taking the small steps necessary towards success. 

Success comes in small steps- and so does failure. Failure is not a single 

event. We don’t fail overnight or on a single test day. For most of us, 

failure is nothing more than a few errors in judgement, a few poor 

choices, repeated every day. 

On their own, these daily choices don’t seem that important. One more 

TV programme, an extra hour or two on the iPad or laptop, sleeping in 

for another hour, spending time with friends, not doing your Learning 

Prep - these don’t usually result in an instant and measurable impact. 

More often than not, we escape from any immediate consequences for 

our actions. Since nothing drastic happens to us, we repeat our poor 

choices day after day, week after week, and month after month and 

before we know it, we are standing at the door of an Assessment task or 

examination regretting these wasted moments. 

Unfortunately, failure doesn’t shout out its warnings.  This is why we 

have to develop our own early warning system so that we make better 

choices and take the small daily steps towards success. The great news is 

that, the formula for success is easy to follow; it’s a few simple 

disciplines practised every day.  Try these:   

 Turn off the TV and read over your day’s work.   

 Stop playing games or spending time on ‘Facebook’ and use your 

iPad or laptop to do your Learning Prep.  

 Get up an hour early and use the time to study and revise or come 

into the Senior Learning Centre each morning to prepare yourself 

for a day of learning
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 Take just a few minutes every day to look further down the road.   

 Consider the future consequences of your present choices. Then make new choices for success.  

By looking towards the future, we can change our thinking, improve our choices and develop new habits. 

One of the exciting things about the “small steps formula for success” is that the results are almost 

immediate.  As we change our daily habits, we experience positive results in a very short period of time. 

When we begin studying and doing our Learning Prep each night, we experience a growing confidence 

and a new level of understanding in all our classes. Success breeds success and, once we taste the 

pleasures of succeeding it becomes too difficult to slip back into our old habits of failure.  

So make today the first day of a new life leading to a better future.  If we start today to make a conscious 

and a consistent effort to change our choices, to take the small steps, we are already on the road to success. 

Students, your College year begins full of untapped possibilities. And as St Paul wrote in his letter to the 

Romans, “It is time for you to walk in the newness of life.” 

Welcome to our new staff 

It gives me great pleasure to welcome the following new staff to the College: 

Mrs Rebecca Zammit 

Maths Leader of Learning 

 

Ms Christina Templis 

HSIE Teacher 

 

We are honoured to have each one of them contribute to this exciting place of learning.  

May God bless you always, 

Mr Paul Ryan 

Principal 
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From the Office 
School Fees 

School fee statements for the first instalment of school fees for 2019 will be mailed out during the 

week beginning 18
th

 February.  The due date for payment is on or before Wednesday 20
th

 March 

2019.  If you have not received your statement by Monday 4
th

 March, please contact me on 4754 

8902 to arrange for a copy to be sent home.  

 

The Flexible Payment Plan will again be offered as an option for the payment of 2019 fees. The 

necessary information required to take up this convenient payment alternative will be provided with 

your first installment fee statement. Please note that if you wish to be included in the Flexible 

Payment Plan option, all paperwork needs to be returned to Catholic Education Office, Parramatta 

by the date specified on the form. 

 

The Catholic Education Office is committed to supporting families experiencing genuine financial 

hardship.  If you are having difficulties with the payment of your school fees, you are encouraged to 

contact the College to arrange an appointment with either me or the Business Manager to discuss 

payment options. Your situation will be treated with care and confidentiality and an appropriate 

arrangement will be made for you.  Please note that as part of this process you may be required to 

complete an Application for School Fees Assistance Form so that the College is able to conduct an 

accurate assessment of your current financial situation.  Please be assured of complete 

confidentiality with regards to any information you are asked to provide.  

 

N.B. If you were on a payment arrangement for 2018 (except Flexible Payment Plan or Salary 

Sacrifice) it is important that you contact me when you receive your First Instalment 

statement so that I am aware of your intentions for 2019.   

 

Please be advised that unless alternative arrangements have been made regarding the payment of 

your account it will be assumed that full payment will be made on or before the due date. Fees are 

payable in accordance with the Diocesan School Fees Policy which states “all fees are due and 

payable within 30 days of the date the school account statement is issued”.  Outstanding accounts 

will be forwarded to the Catholic Education Office for actioning. 

 

If you need to discuss any issues, or have any questions, regarding the school fees, please don’t 

hesitate to contact me by phone on 4754 8902 or by email rvion@parra.catholic.edu.au 

 

School fees can be paid by Bpay, Postbillpay, cash, EFTPOS, credit card or cheque. 
 

Ms Roselee Vion 

Senior Finance Officer 

 
  

http://www.stcolumbas@parra.catholic.edu.au/
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Student News 
Congratulations to Walter Robson of Year 8 for living out our school motto “Act Justly”. We are 

very proud of your service Walter. 
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Facebook Posts 

#columbadoves 

St Columba’s Catholic College Celebrates 
St Columba’s Catholic College Students 

http://www.stcolumbas@parra.catholic.edu.au/
http://www.stcolumbasspringwood.catholic.edu.au/
https://m.facebook.com/stcolumbascatholiccollege/?tsid=0.06825468422488234&source=result
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From the Library 

February is Library 
Lovers Month.  
To celebrate, the Dove Tales 
Book Club has created a Blind 
Date with a Book display. We 
urge all students to BE BRAVE 
AND BORROW a mystery book 
from the College library during 
February. 
 
 

Mrs Belinda Sefton 

Teacher Librarian  

http://www.stcolumbas@parra.catholic.edu.au/
http://www.stcolumbasspringwood.catholic.edu.au/
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Careers News 
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 Diocesan News 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more events please go to: http://parracatholic.org/events/   

http://www.stcolumbas@parra.catholic.edu.au/
http://www.stcolumbasspringwood.catholic.edu.au/
http://parracatholic.org/events/
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Community News 
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